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All regular and special meetings of the Board of Education shall be open to the public. 
Except in certain circumstances, the Board is not required to provide an opportunity for 
community comment. However, because the Board desires to hear the viewpoints of all 
community members throughout the District while balancing the need to conduct its 
business in an orderly and respectful manner that assures the regular agenda of the 
Board is completed in a timely fashion, the Board will generally schedule time during 
regular Board meetings for brief comments from community members.  
 
Comments made by members of the public during this time are not endorsed by the 
District, Board, or administration. The Board will not generally respond to comments 
made during community comment. If any response is given, the speaker will not be 
permitted a rebuttal.  
 
Comments from the public may include any topic related to the Board’s conduct of the 
District. Speakers may offer such criticism of school operations and programs as 
interest them and are encouraged to exercise their speech rights responsibly. 
Constructive criticism motivated by a sincere desire to improve the quality of the 
educational program or to equip the school to do their tasks more effectively is 
welcomed by the Board of Education. Comments should be constructive or helpful to 
the operation of the school system; made for the improvement of the District’s goals; or 
to improve the education of the children served by the District.  
 
To participate in community comment, the intended speaker must sign up in advance as 
indicated on the Board’s meeting webpage. All speakers will have the same amount of 
time to address the Board during the same meeting. However, the length of time allotted 
for each speaker is determined by the Board’s presiding officer based on the number of 
individuals signed up to speak. Community comment will generally be limited to no 
longer than 45 minutes, with individual speakers typically given between 2-3 minutes 
each depending on the total number of individuals signed up to speak. Members of the 
public may also email or mail the Board or individual Board members.  
 
 




